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SBDM COUNCIL

June 16, 2005
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Jennifer Lewis, Chairperson called the regular meeting of the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Lincoln Trail Elementary to order at 10:30 a.m. in the school media center.  Members present were Jennifer Lewis, chairperson; Becky Hillard, Kim Howell, Linda Lindsey and Rich Laing.  There was one guest Janelle Mason, FRC coordinator.

The SBDM Council accepted the agenda by consensus.

05-063 Motion was made by Becky Hillard and seconded by Kim Howell to accept the minutes from the May 26, 2005, regular SBDM meeting.  The motion carried.

Janelle Mason, Family Resource Center coordinator, presented the SBDM Council with the centers year-end report. Mrs. Mason explained the program and the budget to the SBDM Council members.  Mrs. Lewis extended her thanks to Mrs. Mason and Mr. Cooper on the tremendous job that they do for the school and community.
Policy # 03.02 was presented to the SBDM Council for final review and acceptance.  Motion 05-064 was made by Kim Howell and seconded by Becky Hillard to accept the policy.  The motion carried.

The SBDM Council reviewed the 2005-2006-school calendar and set the SBDM Council meeting dates for the upcoming year.  They are as follows:

· July 20, 2005 10:30 am

· August 11, 2005

· September 8, 2005

· October 20, 2005

· November 10, 2005

· December 8, 2006

· January 12, 2006

· February 9, 2006

· March 9, 2006

· April 13, 2006

· May 11, 2006

· June 8, 2006

All meeting times will be at 3:00 p.m. in the school media center, unless otherwise indicated.

 Mrs. Lewis updated the SBDM Council on the following hiring’s for the 2005-2006 school year. 

The position for ½ time principal attracted 14 applicants; several applicants withdrew their application when they were informed that there would not be a ½ time teaching position along with this position.

The interview committee consisted of; Jennifer Lewis, Linda Reed, Rebecca Parrish, Becky Hillard and Trish Simpson.  Two applicants were interviewed; Mrs. Lewis informed the SBDM Council that both applicants were suited for the position.  Brian Lewis was selected for the position.  Mr. Lewis will be half-time principal at Lincoln Trail and half-time teacher at Woodland Elementary.

The position for a fourth grade teacher attracted 74 applicants.  The interview committee consisted of; Jennifer Lewis, Linda Reed, Tracy Hardeman, Mikki Bland and Cindy Mahon.  The interview committee recommends Jennifer Hanson.  Jennifer currently teaches fourth grade at Parkway Elementary; she was their fourth grade team leader and had no novice portfolios for the past year.

The SBDM Council reviewed the past years accident reports.  The SBDM Council did not feel that the accident reports represented any pattern of unsafe conditions or practices at the school at this time.  

Financial reports for May were presented and approved.

The following items were presented to the Council for review:

· Draft of 2004-2005 Annual Year End Report

· Copies of amended policy #07.01

The June 16, 2005 SBDM Council meeting was adjourned by consensus.
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